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The Trust Directors of the newly formed Little Way Catholic Educational trust are looking to appoint a Part time (0.4) Chief Financial Officer from 1st January 2024.
The Trust Board are looking for a dynamic and hardworking person who will support our Catholic vision and values and support the development of our new Trust.  
· Uphold the Catholic vision and values
· Act as the principal financial adviser to the Trust Board
· Drive excellence in all areas of the Trust’s finance and business operations
· Support the growth of the Trust
· Oversight of the School Business Managers
· Liaise with ESFA and external bodies on key business and financial matters
If you are interested and would like an informal conversation please contact the Chair of the Trust Board, Andrew Pyne apyne@st-gregorygreat.gloucs.sch.uk.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Application form and further details are found at: https://schools.cliftondiocese.com/vacancies
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